
Action  Item IC1 – District Technology Report                                 June 26, 2025 

 

Purpose: 

Approval E-rate Category II 

 

Seeking approval to accept the $ 178,968.64 in E-rate 

Funding and move forward with funding the $223,710.79 

in upgrades to the switches and fiber infrastructure at 

Molalla High School. 

Total cost to the district will be $ 44,742.15 which 

is part of the 25-26 budget. 

 

 

 



 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

Chris Shaw, Technology Director, and Lauree Nelzen, Exec Assistant 

 


